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Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
This is the time of year that we are filled with mixed emotions as we say goodbye to our Year 6 
leavers.  We are so proud of how much they have accomplished and we are really going to miss 
them. We would also like to thank you, the parents and carers, for your continued support 
throughout the years and wish you all the best as you start this new journey with your child.  

We look forward to welcoming our new parents in September and wish you all a fantastic summer 
break.  School re-opens on the 3rd  September 2024. 

 

Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be absent. 

Red Class  

Some pupils from Red Class joined their friends 
from Green Class for a visit to the Butterfly 
House at the Horniman Museum. The pupils 
enjoyed making sounds using the instruments 
and exploring the gardens, before visiting the 
butterflies. 

 
 
Yellow Class 

Yellow Class children this week had a great 
session with the speech and language 
therapists. The children explored different 
textured resources and learnt the vocabulary 
related to them. They also continued to enjoy 
sensory stories during the week. They used 
props during different parts of the story, as well 
as BIGmacks, with pre-recorded messages. 
They liked activating the voices of the 
characters when they appeared in the story. 

 
 
Pink Class  

Pink Class has been learning about the 
activities we do in the Summer. The pupils 
enjoyed sitting together and eating their 
homemade tropical fruit ice lollies this week. In 
art we’ve been using warm colours to make 
sunset beach paintings. All the staff in Pink 
Class would like to wish everyone a restful 
Summer holiday and we look forward to seeing 
everyone back in September. 
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Blue Class  

The end of the year has arrived and recently 
we had the opportunity to celebrate 
International Day. The pupils at the Livity School 
enjoyed the day with their families and friends.  
Enjoy your Summer holidays! 

 
 
Orange Class 

In Orange Class this week, the pupils had a 
great time. Our activities focused mainly on 
children’s sensory needs, gross motor and find 
motor skills. We also had our end of year 
assembly with Blue Class. This was an 
opportunity to share some goodies with our 
peers, sing and dance together. 

 
 
Ladybird Class 

Ladybird Class have experienced many 
opportunities to develop and flourish 
throughout the year. They have learnt to share 
and take turns with different toys and 
resources. They have also demonstrated good 
focus and attention during their independent 
work. They have developed their confidence 
and exploratory nature by dressing up and 
taking a great interest in toys, resources or real 
objects of references. We also had a wonderful 
trip to The London Aquarium.  

 

Rainbow Class 

Rainbow Class have had such a good year. 
We’ve expanded our culinary prowess, we’ve 
learnt to write and type whole sentences, 
we’ve grown our creative spirit and we’ve had 
so much fun. We’ve really enjoyed learning 
together and have such amazing memories 
from all of it. We are now looking forward to the 
next year when we will make new memories 
with some new friends. We hope you have an 
amazing Summer. 
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Green Class  

Green Class really enjoyed a trip to the 
Butterfly House at The Horniman Museum. 
We liked exploring the lovely gardens as 
well as looking for caterpillars and 
watching the butterflies. We have also 
enjoyed celebrating the end of year with 
parties with our friends from other classes. 
We have had a great year and wish 
everyone a wonderful Summer.  

  
 
Purple Class  

Purple Class are sad to say goodbye to each 
other but what a year we have had! We have 
worked really hard and have had lots of fun 
along the way. We finished off our year with a 
trip to London Zoo, where we loved seeing lots 
of different animals and spending time with our 
friends. Well done Purple Class and have a 
great Summer holiday! 

 

 

Butterfly Class 

This year in Butterfly Class we have had a great  
time learning, exploring, playing and  
experiencing.  Our topics across the year have 
given us fun opporunities to discover  new 
things in different ways . We have made so 
much progress in our physical development 
and communication skills. Our teachers are 
very proud of us and have celebrated our 
acheivements throughout the year in our  
assembilies.  

 

 
 
Bumblebee Class  

This week Bumblebee Class had an amazing 
trip to the London Aquarium. We saw some 
amazing fishes and sea creatures. The 
jellyfishes were our favourite. We also loved 
spinning the wheel machine we saw there. It 
was a great fun.  
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Gold Class  

This week the pupils in Gold Class practised 
counting and matching number-value using 
the interactive screen. The pupils became 
more independent in completing tasks at their 
work-station using and now-next board as 
visual support. The children followed the steps 
to complete a science experiment and 
commented on what happened when they 
added vinegar to the bicarbonate of soda in 
a toy volcano. 

 
 
  Silver Class  

This week Silver Class visited the London Zoo. 
During the visit they saw several animals such 
as tigers, donkeys, monkeys, zebras, giraffes 
and rabbits. This was a useful experience for 
the children as they can now relate what they 
read in our animal stories with real life.  

 

 

 

Unicorn Class 

This week in Unicorn Class we have been 
working on our motor skills. We have also been 
looking at life cycles and recognising the 
changes we go through as we grow. 

 

Don’t Forget 
All our term dates are available on our website 
https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk   
 
On the website under 'Parents and Carers' you 
will find the link for Parent Pay where you can 
pay for school dinners and uniform. 
 
If you have any issues with transport, please  
contact London Hire on the following numbers  
Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187  
5316 
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